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Reasonable Accommodations Notice 

 
Apple Country Transit will provide reasonable modifications to 

accommodate riders with a disability.  Apple Country Transit 

will make efforts to provide information in a different format as 

requested and will provide assistance to individuals or 

organizations that need help understanding the fixed route or 

paratransit services in general.  If you have an ADA-related 

request or complaint, please contact us at 

transit@hendersoncountync.org or at (828) 698-8571.  
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